
 
NEW Module in NDHIN for Newborn Screening Training 
For additional information, please contact Joyal Meyer at jbmeyer@nd.gov 

 

Recommended Data Elements for Capture in the Master Patient Index (MPI) 
Accurate patient identification is of the utmost importance in interoperability and failing to ensure 
accuracy poses a significant risk to patient safety and misidentification.  Organizations have 
begun collaborating to provide guidance on several key components to reduce these risks. 

• The NDHIN team has begun brainstorming on ways that we could collaborate with 
others across the state to develop ND specific best practices and other helpful 
information – stay tuned for more to come on this! 

 

 
Updates to the NDHIN Participation Agreement and Business Associate 
Agreement  Recent NDHIN policy changes and new regulatory guidance have necessitated 
an update to these agreements to properly comply. This process has been ongoing over the last 
couple of months and if you have already returned your signed agreements to us, THANK YOU!  
If you have not yet returned your signed agreements, we would greatly appreciate if you could 
do so at your earliest convenience. If you have not received communication from us on these 
updated agreements, please note the following information,  

• Check your email (and junk mail) for this communication.  The subject line reads 
‘NDHIN Agreements Update’ 
• A full list of the changes can be found in the email communication for your review 
• A List of Affiliations document is also included in the email and is only needed if 
the agreements cover more than one participant location 
• If you have not received our communication or have further questions or 
concerns, please contact Rachel Goble at rachel.goble@healthtechsolutions.com. 

 

 

WELCOME to our New NDHIN Participants!  - We are extremely pleased that you have 
made the decision to join the network and look forward to providing you with a longitudinal 
health record for all your patients  
 

*REMINDER*  
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